From: Tami James

To: Doug Koehler

Subject: Re: Vote NO on plan amendment for Saylesville and River Roads
Date: Monday, February 14, 2022 3:21:22 PM
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Verlﬁed the sender. If there is concern, please report this email.

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Hello Doug

I’m sorry I can not attend the meeting as I will be at a school event for my daughter. If my
thoughts can be read that wound be great.

My full name is Tami James and my address is 3562 Rivers Crossing Drive, Waukesha WI
53189.

Thank you.
Tami

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 11, 2022, at 4:11 PM, Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER @waukesha-wi.gov>
wrote:

Good Afternoon Tami,

Thank you for sharing your thoughts on the Saylesville Road/River Road proposed Land
Use Plan Amendment and Rezoning. You are welcome to come to the Public Hearing

on February 17t at 6:30 pm in City Hall to share your thoughts with the Common
Council. If you would like your emailed comments included for the record, you will
need to include your last name and residence address along with your comments. Feel
free to reply to this email with your address.

Thank you,

Doug Koehler
Principal Planner
City of Waukesha
Community Development Dept.

P: 1-262-524-3756
E: dkoehler@waukesha-wi.gov
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From: Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov>

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 12:56 PM

To: Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov>

Subject: FW: Vote NO on plan amendment for Saylesville and River Roads

Shawn N. Reilly

Mayor

]ﬂ City of Waukesha

s g .

. P: 1-262-524-3700

"‘LA f %’r E: sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov
- & waukesha-wi.gov

City of = 201 Delafield St., Waukesha, Wi 53188

Waukesha R

From: Tami James <tamjam1108@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 11:59 AM

To: Ald Don Browne <alddist1 @waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Eric Payne

<AldDist2 @waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Cassandra Rodriguez <AldDist3@waukesha-wi.gov>
Ald Joe Pieper <AldDist4@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Pete Bartels <AldDist5 @waukesha-
wi.gov>; Ald John "Jack" Wells <AldDist6 @waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Daniel Manion
<AldDist7 @waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Elizabeth Moltzan <AldDist8 @waukesha-wi.gov>
Ald Mike Payne <AldDist9@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Steve Johnson
<AldDist10@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Leonard Miller <AldDist11@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald
Frank McElderry <AldDist12 @waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Dean Lemke
<AldDist13@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald Rick Lemke <alddist14@waukesha-wi.gov>; Ald
Cory Payne <AldDist15@waukesha-wi.gov>; Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-

wi.gov>
Subject: Vote NO on plan amendment for Saylesville and River Roads
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éThis email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments
iunless you have verified the sender. If there is concern, please report this email. :

Good day Common Council members-

I am writing today in hopes you will listen to the people your represent in the area of Rivers
Crossing, where I live. We just recently moved into our home from West Allis in hopes to find a
quieter location to raise our family. We found that in our home in Rivers Crossing. We love our
home and have already done a few things to make it ours. Our plan is to stay for many years to
come, this is why I am writing to you. I am asking that you please vote NO to the re-zoning and
further building on the land at the intersection of Saylesville and River Roads. Building a 72 unit
apartment complex there would not do us current homeowners any good. There is a current
apartment complex being built just a mile or so down along the Fox River. Are we really needing
188 apartments in this small of an area? The answer is no. Just think about the congestion that
would be near by. With that many units being built so close together the schools will be over
crowded too. So many negatives, and no positives. This is an area that could us a small coffee shop,
small restaurant not another large apartment complex.

Again I ask that you vote NO to the re-zoning and apartment complex. Allowing this to go further
will only destroy the great neighborhood that has been established in this area.

If you have any further questions or want additional information please feel free to contact me. You
can reply to this email, call me at 414-526-5840 or please come knock on my door and see what a
great neighborhood we have. My address is 3562 Rivers Crossing Drive.

Thank you for your time,

Tami

Notice: Please be aware that email sent to, or received from, the City of
Waukesha should be presumed to be a public record, that it will be retained by the
City as a public record, and will be subject to public disclosure under Wisconsin’s
open records law. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please do not
read it or forward it to another person, but notify the sender and then delete it.



